
Welcome 
Firstly, I would like to welcome all new parents who are reading 
our weekly newsletter for the first time.  

 

The children have made an excellent start to the new academic 
year. Well done to Year 3 children and new children in other year 
groups for completing their first week at Amherst. It can be quite 
daunting starting at a new school and I hope all children have 
been made to feel welcome and their first week has been a     
positive experience. I have seen many smiley faces in class and 
around school. Well done to the Year 6 Buddies who welcomed 
Year 3 on the first morning and helped them at lunchtime this 
week.  

 

 

 

 

Due to the warm weather we have relaxed our uniform rules this week with children able to 
take their ties off at lunchtime and for the afternoon. This will continue next week if it      
remains unseasonably hot. Don’t be surprised if your child is quite tired (which can      
manifest itself in many different ways) by the end of today. The first week back is exciting 
and at times overwhelming, so remember that it takes a bit of time for children to build 
their resilience and stamina back up after the summer break.  
 

Thank you 

On behalf of all staff and myself, thank you for all the wonderful gifts and cards of             
appreciation that we received at the end of last term. Your generosity and positive        
feedback is greatly valued. It is fantastic for staff to read that all their hard work and care is 
recognised.   
 

Healthy snacks 
I have spoken to the children in assembly this week about the importance of a healthy 
snack at breaktime. Please ensure your child has fruit, vegetables or a cereal bar. Please be 
mindful that not all cereal bars are as healthy as you think. Most food in a packet is not as 
healthy as fruit or vegetables. Please remember too that the school is nut free.  
 

And finally ... 
I look forward to another successful year at Amherst and will enjoy observing the children 
develop as the year progresses. They will have so many fantastic opportunities and we will 
do all we can to ensure every child feels happy, motivated and proud of their achievements. 
 

I hope you all have a good weekend and a chance to enjoy the warm weather.  
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All absences should be reported via our website (under Attendance) before 09.00am. 
Please click on the link and complete the quick Daily Absence Form . 

Please complete the form for every day your child is off school. 
 

 

We have spaces in current year 3 and 5. Please contact the school office if you are  
interested. 
 

Please click here to view this term’s menu.  You should please pay for your child’s school 
meals in ADVANCE (either weekly or termly). 

Please make payment via www.schoolgateway.com. Costs for the new term are as 
follows: Daily -   £ 2.55  /  Weekly - £ 12.75  / Term 1 - £ 86.70 (34 days)    
 

—
We will be studying Goodnight Mister Tom in our English lessons which runs alongside 
our World War Two topic. Please give consent via www.schoolgateway.com for your 
child to watch excerpts from the film.  
 

— &
School football trials this year will take place next week. 
Year 5 trials - Tuesday 12th (12.20-1.10pm) 
Year 6 trials - Wednesday 13th (12.20-1.10pm) 
If your child would like to sign up, they need to find Mr Barratt in 6B to put their name down. 
There will be a message in assembly as a reminder for the children.  
 

—
Please note that trials for the table tennis squad will be held on Wednesday 13 September and 
Thursday 21 September 2023 from 3.30—5.00pm. Children can add their names to the list in 
reception. Children should wear PE kit and trainers for the trials. 
 

Please visit www.kent-teach.com to view our current vacancies for: 
-  catering assistant  
-  breakfast club assistant 
-  midday meals supervisor 
 

We would like all children to have a pair of wellie boots in school that can be stored 
on their classroom wellie racks. This is so the children can access the field in wet 
weather and have more space to play on. Year 3 will be very used to this from River-
head. Please name your child’s boots and send them in over the next couple of weeks 
in preparation for the winter months.  

 We are looking for parent readers to support our children with reading on the       
following days: 

 Yr 6— Monday, Yr 5— Wednesday, Y 4— Thursday, Yr 3— Tuesday 

 The reading sessions will run between 1.30pm and 3.30pm. Please register      

 your interest on www.schoolgateway.com . 
 

Year 3 Autumn Term Letter 

Year 4 Autumn Term Letter 

Year 5 Autumn Term Letter 

Year 6 Autumn Term Letter 

12 September - PTA AGM meeting 8.00pm 

17 September - Riverhead Carnival—Support the Amherst stall run by 4SF 

19 September - Meet the Teacher—Yr 3 @ 4.00pm / Yr 4 @ 4.45pm 

20 September - Meet the Teacher—Yr 5 @ 4.00pm / Yr 6 @ 4.45pm 

20 September - Safeguarding training—all volunteers 2.30pm 

25 September - Clubs Start  

27 September - Year 6 Secondary School Application meeting 

4 October  - Individual school photos 9.00—12.00pm 

5 October  - National Poetry Day 

12 October  - Year 5 Kent Life Trip 

19 October - Term 1 Ends 

20 October - Inset Day 

NOTICES  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1g6ihwtzu43Kt28TM8TjrvKAhJfqRvP3_iYWS4SAtWxU/edit
https://www.amherst.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=2023+%2D+NEW+MENU+%2D+Term+5&pid=747
http://www.schoolgateway.com
http://www.schoolgateway.com
https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/SearchResults.aspx?Keyword=Amherst%20School
http://www.schoolgateway.com
https://www.amherst.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3824
https://www.amherst.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3825
https://www.amherst.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3826
https://www.amherst.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3827


2nd Place 

PE TIMETABLE  

 

LET ’S CELEBRATE  

5A Nikolas K 

5J Cicely S 

5S Oliver K 

6A Ethan W 

6B Charlie S 

6SB Effie D 

3CL Stevie S-C 

3H Alana B 

3W Evie N 

4C Elissa B 

4S Neve L 

4SF Gregorio A 

STAR OF THE WEEK

PTA—TEAM AMHERST

Dear Parents 
 

Welcome back after the 
summer. We hope you had a 
fantastic time of rest and are 
ready to have some fun  

with us— TEAM AMHERST  
- this year! 
 

Riverhead Carnival—17/09 

This is a year 4 fundraising 
project run by class 4SF. We  
are really dependant on 
sweet and chocolate dona-
tions from all of you to make 
a success of the Amherst/
Riverhead stall at this year’s 
Carnival. Please bring all   
donations to the lobby (@ 
reception) by end of day 
Thursday, 14th September.  
 

Thank you in advance for 
your kind  support. 
 

Your PTA TEAM 



COMMUNITY EVENTS  

Please click on the leaflets to see more information. 

https://www.amherstfc.co.uk/index.html
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=DaJTMjXH_kuotz5qs39fkPihCkqyMBdFu2VBlH6nxPdURDhBVFZBN0dNNk1GRElBNDJFR0ZDQ0szTC4u
mailto:https://www.thefootballcoachinggroup.com/
https://www.boreplace.org/

